
     

 

   

 

Welcome to the School of Medicine’s Research Newsletter - keeping you informed about upcoming 

events, opportunities and news. If you have content you would like to see included in future 

editions, we encourage you to contact medicine.research@ucd.ie. 
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News 
    

A selection of news in the school is highlighted below. For more news stories please check the 

website here. 

  

-------- 

  

PhD candidate May Loong Tan has published an article titled What makes a city breastfeeding 

friendly? A qualitative analysis of interviews with breastfeeding women from Europe and 

Asia in Plos One. The paper outlines women’s perspectives of an ideal breastfeeding-friendly 

city. May Loong’s research is supervised by Professor Fionnuala McAuliffe. Read more  here. 

  

-------- 

     

https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/eXf26PhFTTSv5OOpw0BhX3l__bt7_uFseQTs_ChZKiLDa82schbaUXrk_gl235Be4G65f3Fhwd_VpZ7kfPgkXQx8OxCqxwKg9_gUV4UWbjo0ep66pHkI8BtQbVQn1fRaBNV6SakblStN5fYd29qGvNBFf8LhBKuzIhwasr3j4fOjSZ5WIxSKZMdWuKSizMZe28MzrmW92TJTYz4
https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/qZKWb_w6QIieu0pfL03RwPWEDy3S2f4Yz7OlCp_mAJg4VifcuXOdNCnf6MRYy7k1l9yOiGTIjib0_OuJUbON4cjZqe4_hByAxjcd0C3cAYaIt6RpYFPTBKe2E6rqsBE-13cYy7CWsGSg3HADZcLHEdaMj4Gacr-Ckfdnnm-ZCFCm-Lac14R25ik_L6Q3Z4zgheCx_OYzag-6kGJBM4ryB8vDUQKe7KvxPRho9QNijtAYKlDtMQSaKzi6_IynddP13A0W4Mk7FyU


PhD candidate Dr Sean Naughton, and his supervisor Professor Mary Clarke, have 

published The impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on first-episode psychosis presentations in 

two early intervention in psychosis services in the Irish Journal of Psychological Medicine. A 

significant increase in first episode psychosis presentations were observed post-pandemic. 

Find out more here. 

  

-------- 

  

Guidelines have been developed for the use of Metformin for the Prevention of Antipsychotic-

Induced Weight Gain. The guidelines have been published in Schizophrenia Bulletin and 

include clear recommendations about the use of Metformin for people living with psychosis. 

The development of these guidelines was conducted by the PROGRESS research group, led by 

Professor Brian O’Donoghue. Read more  here. 

  

-------- 

     

Research conducted by Associate Professor Oleksii Rukhlenko, Anna Tuliakova and Professor 

Boris Kholodenko from Systems Biology Ireland, in collaboration with researchers from Yale 

School of Medicine, has been published in Science Advances. The results outlined in the paper 

titled cSTAR analysis identifies endothelial cell cycle as a key regulator of flow-dependent 

artery remodeling validates the use of cSTAR and identifies key determinants of normal and 

pathological artery remodeling. Find out more here. 

  

https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/DodUH_xuxc1uhpdzNcVMrK45RmQibrW2t7YAx89YpzbcPeHwtFir14-07uVVWAShzmnFLuHWDa2kZ0awPGY_fGjGyZkRYnTMjFtDOAHczsj2zLUdSlQaqI_R_uZpNDFaSULbEshmfR0Ouf-A0lm2UDYJWMMNSqImNkcMWZbBUC74oXUKo0aN6kiMzE8JUdsAaanHavWidyrAjx461Addd_zC-NC-XMTkWJY4P5Uhdm7sCI5SxsCQW7xldfgkHzynebJ0f8Mr5KyyIs__QvGgYryrA81zqO-1BST2Vo8DYIbUQcZgE0JrU_ieVAyy
https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/vDkwCqbTqzLHOlUxvCOFesefJ_6ok15z7dygoLDQTYGUwe9v1tu77FuszPgrYLmwZR5jV3_JmcR-5KpozKpHX_Q-wMMEgoas8rZdQkxLZz8G4cOPsgVxleHg6sbuIQFOYFRZLOkhrrLMT_bTpT2XW-UkPo4QQTTA9MtD6Nfmw06HSR7BjfkDnBFMSkav-_3ss-xO8CDH5sKRVtCR-rg6oKJDsJX1IMYn0GN708GShQ5JPPDNH7W1CtV89lFjbrLHCPFFVtVBm5FYR5ZYVqzUHg3zFq6-MBBzzEv9TgWk9Zcteu-nGbuh40baRe6tFoFQtg
https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/d8xLEnmSkhVyiRwW9mf_UfyM-nYl-Kl2Wtbi1Hy9DsBWmCK26zXsoPF473UqiNmE6HCiUneiJknndnOMwQkBKyrQTXQ2xlcg4dAJBzxtyilMejwxctJ2HXaRfKAWu2glFpiQVX9ETFFT1CLovhITp0oDKUcQ6NREp37VbLAJUYtil_O9BhFHk_awyJWzkMxo8mGV7hF29yXaDnla4Qkt6OFOvtUua2lfwkLnvdh6zDTYRIoinkBoPnB6I-Aun6TNX90CMbNRizv4onmxL1oi4cnQI2nop-Dtx6CavIlI6qtszCxF7uA-hXGEXPkI6zfwt0KdF1bbyfwQ1IAGxBFc


-------- 

  

Professor Carel Le Roux co-authored a paper, Glucagon-like peptide-1 analogues reduce 

alcohol intake, which was published in Diabetes, Obesity and Metabolism. The use of GLP-1 

RAs in patients with obesity was associated with a significant reduction in alcohol intake. Read 

more here. 

  

-------- 

  

Associate Professor Kathleen Gorman, Professor Ellen Crushell, Professor Andrew Green and 

Professor Sally Ann Lynch were part of a team of researchers who published a Catalogue of 

inherited autosomal recessive disorders found amongst the Roma population of Europe in 

the European Journal of Medical Genetics. This data may assist medics in making diagnoses 

and therefore improve patient care. Further details are available  here. 

  

-------- 

  

Professor Fiona McNicholas and Dr Blánaid Gavin have published a study Examining the 

mental health trajectories of children and adolescents: a cross-cohort 

analysis in Psychological Medicine. Developmental patterns of youth mental health across 

different countries were examined in collaboration with colleagues from the University of 

Cambridge. Read more here. 

  

-------- 

https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/osksVDd78kmLsatNJmFmQ3V7TebwXTdR5yolY29Yv9x6JU5bYxwJUyrGNZGnRX441XMxA6KoS0Oe2iuWJMZHMYdH3Ai-g3zpAOYkeyFVFriz2u_OYdFHmEy8dvoX_-TzyaILjSM4hPXwYh9pRkF9Bj4CQHAkqXI012dwjNvQfon0v_ZWpC9TfREOqFiBuyz_AsFC_6iBPMJBptOJ2Ix8vCBD3BQ4zMxdyjEMn8TM5Hky9JUGXwcZlleqkh8HaeYgIMveOfO2QbegouLm4KvniDKKHTA5uB2cnhtB8Ro5jsXEsuatWUoRjxxASENqe8VXIVwqCV4GFg
https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/15dOfrKTadOBR8RoN2VG_-yJkQX_-LqUH2bewGQoaYI068LNDXu0JCZQQ1RiCS35MUAozMROnoV5RnJldaYDciLmcQib8a1kRfJ5XirjEnvviN6uKXwgXMEzkbSzkILu7yOo8FnX5METaHACVnAgJRcyboTtRgxJnU5ydP7usCPwwq3ZgsvE5oRv_DukV2FiGopEVV62T6ASh8hATU6nRcdIKKJN-WVfG-epoAPdoo88zgKXbrk9oRsVxmuEU3-s8BA606mMZICL7bd1-k1OTiuZg61QTW5eRdrFWcAHQxVmty8w
https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/yzwAksfVVjlJqLbGKeYUAtWwBBt0vNkqU8UfQO07BXtVesj6g8XzPCUt9kfB9V1lA3WX6jZIaPzWCsgYNqCa4dfvKfopWAYGlZz2Tvi28vBfkq7_ci-24GfIucuspQYYWouLSWXeuCI7RcEtkkLui3fF5IEB3IjJqPGKzGLuP3nVSiTaS16CHH5PYJZxfUgPnPcZFhax9jVbpXsv2_g6ocuy1aAdYXEageuGafqMkpWBudf8eWab35soQROV89o-fls64TUC1se3HWQgEDZE3Qe05CNFsnYmTy21qwwMLzRl


 

 

Professor Gerry Wilson was named a finalist in UCD’s Research Impact Case Study 

competition for his research into Behcet’s Disease. Professor Wilson’s research has identified 

an underlying genetic mutation in some patients affected by this disease. Diagnosis of this 

subtype of disease is possible with a genetic test which will allow more definitive and faster 

diagnosis. Find out more here. 

  

   

Opportunities 
    

  

The European Partnership for Personalised Medicine has launched its second joint 

transnational call. They are seeking proposals on Pharmacogenomic strategies for 

personalised medicine approaches. Pre-proposal submissions should be made via the 

Research Management Systems by 10am on 11 February. Find out more here. 

  

-------- 

   

  

The deadline for support for applications to the European Research Council Advanced 

Grant is 12 February. Grants of up to €2.5million for 5 years may be awarded to principal 

investigators with a track-record of significant research achievements. Read more here. 

https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/RRslgfCggFi1oF34Y1uxe2PzvjqtSQpsF73VOV3Y2SrhSmVj3SbvZv8KIC2dZNg6oo0LXh7k2SNOzz86oGHoumMfIYp85Z-KohrPwfHaALqRYd_yAiTtohJRJTrMgKqePcVxE4_D6Os_f7FURRUpY6gLYekb7ck_5TB0ZE-qYFwrhYFGrGi-iD9-RRhQJ23rCb1tLIAew2qvpw3sAJ6L7SiPMtBF0prVSG4B5CCbtkJ7vWxLSOWwyH40tGQpBHNyFYlCZZH7fcdXuPyJyMo1xV2kcP_crel2rek
https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/PYcUYvBXVUjWRStv_gi8tNxxTi0w8-knMcwsDJAakcBGSAa4hSXBXLShlYMuJYEN3ywqApSMSdlCNOnr-T_DPH4JLTeIF56UJMLOmVzrSNgWashN4IihKJX8M5ZtQAQGPmjQVRE1gS3u77WfswHbpLDjDOO4kj3gDaT7ccKvK-_3SQ1bqjuHgKz-5idJzw9ZaXyyPPhTIreV2XCLhBWY3OgDbGRarhuNWedACbcEborDaD4
https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/RX4VNnqaNTfIdC2rx9YhDFcuaEN4Pd-bJsWXDmYfhTxxUHZOHS7bbIxPEkiJABs1VMXyVphosiq1IyQE4U0j_yz9OtYhPgn-lhVB7psbXfUpMvRQ9zU0QpRuPkDyt0K2dIE9eXYxmzUtXdsowVmSbDc_c8KAdlrDvF4eVtyNF-VZiYX8ol66ZEZ2KCLxGMsgEyhLtMrSKgK_yX6B2nNyXavRVM9NmTMnZQ


  

The deadline for support for applications to the European Research Council Starting 

Grant is 28 March. Grants of up to €1.5million for 5 years may be awarded to researchers 

with 2-7 years' experience post completion of their PhD. Find out more  here.  

  

Applications for both grants must be reviewed, approved and endorsed by UCD Research. Dr 

Chantal Keijzer is the contact person for the School of Medicine. 

Email: chantal.keijzer@ucd.ie. 

  

-------- 

     

The Wellcome Early- Career Awards provides funding of up to £400,000 for up to 5 years 

for early-career researchers with innovative projects relating to human life, health and well-

being. Applications must be submitted via the Research Management System by 10am on 17 

February. Further information is available here.  

  

-------- 

 
 

  

The Cystic Fibrosis Foundation has a number of open funding opportunities for cystic 

fibrosis researchers. Applications must be submitted via the Research Management System 

by 10am on 19 February. Detailed information is available here. 

  

https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/TGbyEdYrYcr7M47ypVuRwa9Huxi2qzRiEr-kqDRj32OOzqREoLFc-KXEWRU8KdLZIK_IRVYX2C3jUIlaxS8nrUa13wAIQKr7JXEFFjlSjsAMb29EDmuPHFPk-_EBKThVa5JCWGlVUJuScb5CgGZu3ICh8H8o9J-KNp0xtrE_i7HKNnOZQAigAH9QDyM8kd6cYifTZ-hCLgSkCaF0Ql9SxU0P4d9io1-oaA
mailto:chantal.keijzer@ucd.ie
https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/xxj86XWd8L6T_L1TpBcpGY6hI2PQmx4uuq2UaoAsMJZrL9jzmavpFJ-vYmzwqumpkzirv--uSk8S9lzQrNMluqbhSuOySnEfQGa32FUblI-WkWcRZ1CZY0u0m5QRjbXeCu6PDlABdFR6KzgAX3dSWivsqfXplVB-NVNRsdbZU-1dT4lag4xycsDgJcSubcPsWlshhaUY-K0atyRZTpDgVQgrm4GhFLoHmJ9cVJ4yX63CVhmLkM5jWxU
https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/fx5QPQdBg7dq-5W94JiK35UIxeFK0M-Gj2lQ5KHF1oUg085YWFacqygk7XkVOCfpNyme3fwa7a9dPn0UuQL4wNmLcIbnuKnNwkgM45W0gR8a_Wx8Q_JAzz3KlcCtZwhUjC5YHxJ5wuYHYl2sIhezzWib9TMExDxi_weNDeii-qynNRwSDgWMD8WYLcglZXN1INRNyiV9PWsbzDB3-2nnuiXF55ozXWPYPsq8O5hVtvmW5lT0QRVl


-------- 

  

The ERA-NET NEURON Joint Transnational Call 2025, Interdisciplinary approaches to the 

neuroscience of pain, supports transnational collaborative research in pre-clinical and clinical 

research in neuroscience. Awards will be made for a maximum duration of 3 years. Please 

contact proposalsupport@ucd.ie if you intend on submitting a pre-proposal. Applications 

must be submitted via the Research Management System by 10am on 27 February. Full 

details are available here. 

  

------ 

     

The Broermann Medical Innovation Award is open for submissions until 1 March. An 

award of €1 million per year is available for researchers whose work has the potential to 

advance global healthcare. Further details are available  here.  

  

-------- 

  

UCD Health Affairs Academic Health Science System Grant will provide funding up to 

€25,000 for at least 4 projects. The aim of the grant is to foster collaboration between UCD 

College of Health and Agricultural Sciences, its clinical partners, affiliated community 

healthcare organisations and the HSE Dublin and South East region. Applications will be 

accepted until 5pm on 21 March. Find out more here. 

   

mailto:proposalsupport@ucd.ie
https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/Pzvv04Kn1d_shXL7CpgWCSyNgyIgwYy69e6hNJVnAoBg_Y1K_MjwH1Sl75I7aO84WjPspdVp3pzqmG5KAAM1Ks94s57bxjvi4YJxQx57KOY-GBf_0nMAB-LYevkDRGjC3hbKJcqhxntXRJkEkim959TZvFe7G5EeSHeRJGwoEct4pAVv9OiflDyJCF8G74-DDsEWxUChl39MHGe7ffo3WcSqeh3gQjCybmUMKCTJUeEW
https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/EVTCij81t8bIHx-6D9YdYVwjKPtLmmq7od1j_SBXWRHE05f9cGu8U6FfI_OVOscQ467ZdvgUOmpo0ETzMSCU9ChYyuOOgbA3jP4I27LYY0dJu2izpWGqPJ982SH-MnzVt5tt4cMhtsz1RoCm8Z1q0NSOW4D388JjhCm3tBRLyBzJ8HyHpzwe4HoQWjfXwVz2C6eay9rW9Q
https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/mr-WThlRtLx-1hCypESNJVw5jt4Gh4FbjcyCvryQ9lqJ5_UBdkvFjH-w5vXytuSnTE-02Alp5jK-R7kTQM2Z71aUb5V-nd8J0uC6vI33yL4C0xav_il_ReF4zUFlx63SAkasiN8Fc4okbZ3_Sp0ftejfl__yssCfJ9VBBp4DRGQPKT0IgBsqqKJ2JKZadU69AeCYu88Xu5K8MB-1QUauzfGBRBdGEQjwrUxlfPoPHIaar-ZduUJmuuRxWvKSkk7CNaH3qg


  

Upcoming Events 
    

  

The Royal Irish Academy will host a Symposium on fundamental biomedical research on 5 

February at 9.30am to highlight the importance of fundamental biomedical research and 

demonstrate the need for increased funding. The event will be geared towards researchers, 

research funders and policy makers. Register here.  

  

-------- 

  

The UK Research Integrity Office is hosting a webinar, Embedding equity in research 

integrity, on 5 February at 10am.  Register here. 

  

-------- 

  

UCD Research is hosting a coffee morning on 6 February at 11am with a presentation 

from the EU Team on their services and remit in UCD’s Research Boardroom. Register here. 

  

-------- 

 

 

https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/LEGF9h6WPiJo-7tztRrhbaz1N_YzurnG1g2jl6698kyFTGtSCmF6QWPEy_7_VdTxQbOQRK_omKBwwQ5bcdVLftpHLaOobVvX6MbJt7QMzRabXuplh3hYOGhKOUZt4hrVFXAsW7R2XMZwJKIIvxZGMuvrsksojzEW-ctQPhDuqc96sj3xC_LlQGFEMbXwmZWgOUvuq3OIvGWmm5Ebr6aLI5yS95qrx3Mw6ldooS1RPwiQmhx84WVYUQ
https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/LM0uqA7lUtj2Xa4JuCB6eanJuP2fN3fGA3SrfhCannUWZaJmBsEJSR4qg6jadh07eIlMBw2od9B3h_MxsR9ZhTzmCJxrGPB4iAY_KkGcUY5z_Wipf7Slr9SAMovkCMhgNkIPW4GoDRygmXJmKaPHGiJGFRmSMCJreIlCBO0Lw-hywFYjduwP9_y5te7PfArmj_c8-t1aI9kFYrVkdMPn5ZJ2iOTgV0AxHZtUhx7fRwWPC9DPRHLGlF8xa6bUJFTBaXvrSZy37edpW2hFTiGOej7kDg
https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/PQgkj8Hc-SCVD0GGNN3Ah8yYnvQbXFEnv8dlc0Soj9FPaVLVcKW3xb-K81e4Wty8XxvpHgHm2TWEwXSJYqTUTlXnb44Kts67AmCgd8tUraRU4PeNXpHJAeYiVRs9eWJOMKQvQlItcZaLuw1HSFUoRKcyirZhaNa2MxPZ1oydB_T-hRblgFL8Qao6CkRjKaaPvQCtfbVON8UapnWGgLJxTConmo4rivapumV0FyLcqkE9KXDilSjBbnvisZ3ep6JfJuR_1WNW6YKwQ7XunAhZThMCUZxFpl_qtjL8akFA8nEy1NnfGPl4cjEbiK39loZN


The British Mass Spectrometry Society is hosting a meeting on 18 March at the 

University of Leeds titled Cultivating Inclusivity and Diversity in MS. The meeting is targeted 

at all career levels. Find out more here.  

  

-------- 

  

The School of Medicine’s annual Research Retreat will take place in Belfield on 22 May 

2025. Translational research activity which is ongoing in UCD and across clinical sites will be 

highlighted. The retreat presents a great opportunity to make connections for potential 

collaborations. Register to attend and present your research here. 

   

  

Network Highlight 
 

 

 

The Irish Critical Care-Clinical Trials Network (ICC-CTN), led by Professor Alistair 

Nichol, is committed to improving ICU patient outcomes and enhancing critical care quality by 

reducing mortality and morbidity. Through fostering collaborations on investigator-led studies 

and industry partnerships, ICC-CTN ensures research directly translates into efficient, high-

quality care. This approach optimises ICU resources, ensuring patients benefit from 

innovative and effective treatments. Find out more here. 

  

   

https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/q4rsCUQ2amQW2lwVwtJCa-DDlWssfgRglqqHxcWHJDpzS7bhUz9MkY5neadE_NpVrNEVqGYqIxsURXoH_hkqUXnW-G7mbbB-rW_xbGXtOMiO5y5p_vcV-1YDLAbmei1RMvlZdIKGGifF59VfHhRZxRmBrpzv_1sOmuncs75rPNXkLmD9qu1twKhjG3pHhapiCw8RHm6fuVZOC8V-VCMWTYkIzKFKLhTxn4k0QqOZczm5qugw0J0lVw7w-w
https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/oDQkrQiBhgdqDdQ5AqomrHowlC2Xzoly3lqo0gdOfLqYz8pRuPHxYT_h2IRS7Zew0KeeSdeNaMi_i2D2Z7U7sZBrTh8rhHqQySXblfyq3bSaXbCCwz50tLMBBhOwY55rb74yoqeXz0kgbbiAMewbVBX-4NfGwQY2DYy_DUqg9CK2GAmsHsl7Zot7-ezVBtmvMGoHL45dIngv2-xbYPJyCydwSdKhB9QVLscgZ6l5bAv1PG87TDfaurRdImztINWrRVI5I2Qo3aj3wgpF8Y8QybJx7D0Psw7yITVVArtsBXwnVQ
https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/MypQJV-4evfmGH23xRLnvEVXf-4Ugv_k0Xqqb4ZZPy5BU3nqBLL5gFNdDskbRZ-_wy1066xFNFS8s3wZps8TpZfdv2WtYiu7tXJbFi8HdP1zr4SZMbowesqxT-MbYtiOH5piUgCFwLdSdzIqmZ-3tjWrcoXWMUeFY9hnqSGKceyz-zFb1euWgqsi


Research Q&A Series 
    

 

   

In our Research Q&A series we probe our 

School’s researchers to find out about their 

research topics. Dr Catherine Mc 

Nestry’s MD research focused on 

breastfeeding support in women deemed 

overweight or obese, and the relationship 

between breastfeeding, cardiovascular risk 

and mental health in women of later 

reproductive age. Read more here.  

   

Research Q&A 

 

   

  

   

Promoting your Research 
    

The School of Medicine Marketing and Communication Team are here to support and advise 

on opportunities to communicate your research. Please get in touch when you have a 

significant paper about to be published as we would love to help promote your work. 

Email: comms.medicine@ucd.ie. 

  

-------- 

  

https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/0Pp5KjD-Ln6OPtHxEvVmWFvGZpLpBp4kEEu2wzm1FGLfnuWrkYVf7CIDlXxIggHa01trMtK_KRzDHD3csyybh40Z2L4lyw9wtrLvA41qD1bA8Km1aaodD7fG7ZFGHiMnIivTGZZOvxgA7HNDllgXPPXpuvh8vakLGYYQHdPPj5HKi3edF3E-xCIn5i5GEil67he8Fe74i4iwlSDuCuWW-MJaSkMgbcyPmhUnV-EuWkpslZ50AO5TOkhR0ifOYVr5xA
https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/_-rdz1nZV7lfHlNBZIn0JVa2HcQvpbIpyHwS7C0CBbD9AMuDtIlnPkT7b1igydtpZUeyheQJRuMWsb_PMBmip_K6oAortdulgJBaRE5OY_i8CJIROBPAQIxfNCzlfU3ntC9Wx3Mv_s7yoBlRcqlx3PVRGUQPVJ2h70iNEOcDc4plwm9wEhDyt7yR3qKOcfdaG5V7ypA8x7gRnWesgVcPodYXn7pH0LMO9dlYmfM
mailto:comms.medicine@ucd.ie


Research profiles are listed on the School of Medicine website  here. Please ensure that your 

profile is up to date. For instructions on how to update or create a profile, please see  here. If 

your profile is not listed on the School of Medicine website, please let us know and we will 

include it. Email: medicine.research@ucd.ie. 

   

  

   

Research Student Supervisors 
Information 

    

  

The Student Summer Research Awards (SSRA) programme is accepting proposals for 

eight-week laboratory, clinical, Patient Advocate Centred Educational - Research (PACE-R) 

projects, to be undertaken in summer 2025 by undergraduate students from the College of 

Health and Agricultural Sciences and the College of Engineering and Architecture. If you 

would like to submit a project, please upload the details  here. Further information on the 

SSRA programme can be found here. 

  

-------- 

  

The School of Medicine will host two events for research students in March to provide 

them with an opportunity to present their research and meet peers. 

20 March: 1.30pm Fintan Gunne Lecture Theatre, The Mater Misericordiae University 

Hospital 

https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/youLv5KsGLvwpUqVeP1VKYozuyeQUdlggCg8fpwEZRjQByyWG9XB4v6jxAZkhCMvwViACy8bJi3ur2WrXAML-mFkkr3Trcv_QCrGRHY5ZKRVMS1erLchhcVfMGaOuSVYI4RQiGta2tbzfFNgJwdxlrwu264EqPH2agSSyrSvg6MxCNX1tKWHdZbJDhxtOX--s-f5WoNHt3W6-yRuW8kyIT-ogP6XTVz9Ko0iEMHLV-BeeD3XlhtLXaYB8qtrof0_t4nV
https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/CShI5vYacxBjBGFoF6mMS1ooVg6zqwm1vjdyIaobGItInLueFrn0w06A3bC6pu250LWhD4ThUrbB_jkUPLLBcmWnvcOAXKm1ld452rBlK3Y5WaPm3Q5Z1uKqklaaeqOdFOgWlPIsNMUd-XUoMgPJmM1vG8wpah1_Ny4lfvWYhng6rKX7TbJnCwVvNJp3AJhfJ0izK8Jcq0wgmWf7n5rZ_n8PS8hNUSlvHNyBU-p9-sjw
mailto:medicine.research@ucd.ie
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https://7ibhg.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/AgDSli4CHRTHE2FHTOYnWMVuKxWVdsjN0IPa-lccAO1FdlJ9wifXkoIoW6RkPklWpCvg9Z-NJEL9K5RZyv-PgV3ZaJYitR8BPp5YYTXWTG_-B5KfLkfY7zsJjUTlEs_Ikcfm-e1_tOWfejC_8IEOVIjb1cx3Gg7UdMv5Le8RU5Pi648UmEKH0ginO9JiidA1Gh8YFo9xrtq_PpA6u8pptSR1-XtfEbmKs_NJKIN_Mp1spnszdAGTi7H_PvcYdfwE-bnvsLEa8nil7kcBEwMdMiO-Ng6hgwjmdcepYxoDRlzRaYJBQAv6LZhSTOfnxZN5dgCi9d5qBtCeJMQE0PESmndtzfgRTRXh0rwN9a2pV4JCMb6aBw9DfvfXPqD2uhM8nL9fxeBN9L-6RPSZU5uIVHdXzv6F0o982UBEKSGVJC6Y86LxvfH45ICknWKuDL16dGGMv26WZIW91PSBIxjgUsMdj7HHlr9DButgfM68k5PRPFo_v4smXoroVcjmT7mbprQn9HNvhfn-


27 March: 12.30pm Lecture Hall, Education & Research Centre, St Vincent's University 

Hospital 

Please encourage your students to register here and supervisors are also welcome to attend. 

  

-------- 

  

The School of Medicine Research Office can assist in advertising PhD, MD, MSc and MCh 

vacancies. Please note that adjunct staff members acting as a principal supervisor must 

have a permanent academic as co-supervisor for their student(s). Please 

contact medicine.research@ucd.ie if you have a position for which you would like to 

recruit.  
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